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8 January 2021

Dear Parent/ Carers,

This is just an end of week letter to say a huge thankyou to all of our students and parents
who have supported the school's work during the past week. It has been rewarding to see so
many students engaging with the work set on Synergy and having online ‘discussions’ with
their subject teachers. From Wednesday next week we will be starting to introduce some live
lessons to Years 11 and 13 and we will be then extending this offer to other year groups over
the next few weeks.

Thankyou to all of you who have contacted us regarding IT issues. We are working with the
Department for Education to source additional technology to support you. We will contact
you as soon as possible about this. If you are finding it impossible to access online learning,
please contact your child’s relevant Head of Year and we will provide paper copies of work
for your child.

We understand this is a difficult time and although our students cannot be with us in person

we are still here to help whenever we can. If you have any concerns about any aspect of your
child’s education or wellbeing please do not hesitate to contact school.

Thank you all for your continued support,

Kind Regards

(e Wit

Mr Cowper and Mrs McClurg
Acting Co-Principals
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